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Meetings Attended 

4/13 Staff Senate Quarterly Budget Review 

4/14 ULAA Board of Directors Meeting 

4/25 SME Committee Meeting 

4/25 Staff Senate Executive Committee Meeting 

5/1 Staff Senate Officers Meeting with Dan Durbin’s Reports 

5/8 PED Discussion with new member 

I missed the last Staff Senate meeting due to mother-in-law being in surgery that day.  I can’t say enough 

how much I appreciate the outpouring of support from the other Senate members who reached out to 

Becky and me to send your thoughts, prayers and well wishes during that trying time. 

We met with our budgeting representative to discuss our quarterly budget review.  Most was as 

expected, and we are still waiting on resolution of an item with the president’s office for approval of 

stipends. 

ULAA board met and reviewed ticket price recommendation for the coming year.  Also, we were given a 

budget presentation breakdown, through our current point in the fiscal year. 

We met with Dan Durbin’s group for a budget report.  Mostly on schedule for where we are hoping to 

be, and the proposed budget was being sent to the board for approval.  John should have more info on 

that soon.  Also we brought forwards concerns about non-exempt staff being able to participate fully in 

staff senate. We have seen a decline in non-exempt senators and wanted to make sure this was a known 

thing, as we wanted to make sure their voices were heard. 

 

Submitted by, 

Senator Kevin Ledford, Staff Senate Vice Chair 

 

 

 


